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From: Marty Stingley
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 6:00 PM
To: kelly.bacon.cd@county.kittitas.wa.gov <kelly.bacon.cd@county.kittitas.wa.gov>
Subject: CU-23-00001 3 BR Custom Cuts
 
Hi Kelly,

This is Marty Stingley, and I am writing on behalf of the proposed meat processing facility 3 BR
Custom Cuts @ 3200 Wilson Creek  Rd in Ellensburg. As you know we are very familiar with
what is entailed, as cattle rancher, producers, farmers AND business owners .. and we "are
for" the construction.

We can be contacted at :

Stingley Ranch
6801 Lyons Road
Ellensburg WA 

509 968 3811

Thank you,

Russ and Marty Stingley
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